
From: Horace Lucido
To: Kira Noguera
Subject: Application N. C-17-013
Date: Friday, May 19, 2017 6:16:36 PM

Dear Ms. Noguera,

We are Horace and Vincie Lucido. We live at 6064 N. Tracy Ave. South East of the proposed
development (Application N. C-17-013) on the corner of Bullard and Figarden Loop. We have
lived here for 14 years, so we are well aware of the traffic patterns and nearby businesses.

First, we do not need another gas station and convenience store that will do nothing but
exacerbate traffic on that corner. There is a Shell gas station/convenience store  across the
street that well meets the needs of our local area-it is never overflowing with customers. We
are in agreement with the director for denial of alcohol use as we have alcohol stores both
across the street and kitty corner to the development...plenty of alcohol.

What we do need is a small/medium food store of the "Trader Joe" variety, urgent  medical
care center , coffee shops like Starbucks/Dutch Bros., small boutiques and the like.

We are glad that the property is being developed and that you are seeking public
input in considering the good of the neighborhood.

Regards,

Horace and Vincie Lucido 

-- 
Rog ( Horace ) Lucido, Physics Instructor, Ret. 
Author of Educational Genocide-A Plague on our Children
and Returning Sanity to the Classroom-Eliminating the Testing Mania 
Phone: 559-277-1312 
Cell: 559-355-4215 
email: roglucido@gmail.com

mailto:roglucido@gmail.com
mailto:Kira.Noguera@fresno.gov
mailto:lucid4@cvip.net


From: Darrell Regensburg
To: Kira Noguera
Cc: "work2"
Subject: notice of intent
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 11:09:17 AM

I wanted to respond to the notice of intent to build on the corner of Bullard and Figarden Dr. I would
be against the build because it would provide another outlet for beer and wine and so on. We don’t
need another corner selling alcohol. We already have issues with the homeless in the area drinking
and then making a mess, but the greater need in our area is to provide for families in an effective
way and this isn’t it. There do need to be options for more family places for recreation and
enjoyment, but a new minimart misses the mark. Alcohol just destroys the fabric of a community,
and we already have four establishments within a stone’s throw of our church that serve alcohol.
The corner in question does need to be developed ,but this suggestion needs to be voted down!
Alcohol gets into lives very quietly, and then it begin to eat away at the character of lives, finances,
and relationships destroying everything it touches. We need to wait for a better option.       Sincerely 
 Pastor Darrell Regensberg
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